
As the cases of COVID-19 in Minnesota continue to climb, we must take action to curb the spread of 

this pandemic to protect the health and safety of our employees and community. White Earth DMV 

(Motor Vehicle) service window is open, we discourage the public from making any non-essential visits 

to the motor vehicle office. We encourage clients to mail in their vehicle renewals, if clients need to 

register their vehicle's they may call first with the information, we can be reached at (218) 983-3285 

ext. 5704 & 5705. Clients may also go to whiteearth.com/public safety for further information and 

contact staff by email. 

Leech Permits: make sure you have your tribal identification card and natural resource permit ready 

when you come in for your permit, and if there is more than one customer please remember social 

distancing of 6 feet. We want to try and curb the COVID-19 to protect our community as well as our 

employees. 

 

 


